
Community Engagement Newsletter 

Dear Valued Community Members, 

We are thrilled to bring you the latest edition of our newsletter, dedicated to celebrating the 

remarkable local involvement within our community! 

Spotlight on Local Heroes 

This month, we honor the Baker family for their dedicated work in organizing the annual food 

drive, which collected over 1,000 pounds of food for those in need. 

Upcoming Events 

Join us for the Community Clean-Up Day on Saturday, March 20th. Together, we can make our 

neighborhood shine! 

Get Involved! 

If you have a story to share or would like to volunteer for upcoming events, please contact us at 

info@communitynewsletter.org. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement. Together, we can make a difference! 

Warm regards, 

The Community Engagement Team 


